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Friday 25th November 2022 

School Uniform  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We all love seeing the children in our new school uniform. It really creates such a great impression 
when walking around the school to see the children looking so smart and well presented. Thank 
you for all your support with this. 
 

We just wanted to update you and remind you about a couple of things.  
 

Hair bands and Headbands:  
Children are able to wear hair bands and headbands to school but these must be plain black or 
yellow with no bows, ribbons or large adornments. They can wear for example:  

      

 

Shoes:  

School shoes must be black with no large logos on them. They can wear for example:  

 
 

Labelling school uniform:  
Please label all items so that if they do get lost they can be returned to their correct owner.  
 

More information about our school uniform and how to order items can be found on our website. 
https://underhillschool.co.uk/uniform.  
 

Thank you for your continued support,  
 

Nicola Hayles and Jennie Reed 

Co-Headteachers 

 

https://underhillschool.co.uk/uniform

